
 

Associate Vice Chancellor of Technology Selected 

May 31, 2022 

Dear Colleagues, 

I am pleased to announce that Kerry Kilber Rebman has been selected as Associate Vice Chancellor of 

Technology following a competitive search process. Kerry has successfully served in the position on an 

interim basis for more than a year, and will officially begin in the permanent role on July 1. 

As Associate Vice Chancellor of Technology Kerry will lead technology-related initiatives and services 

across the District. She will lead the development of both long and short-term plans for IT systems 

development, systems maintenance and critical support services, including several major IT projects 

such as upgrading the Student Information System and transitioning to a new Financial Aid system.  

Kerry first joined the Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District in 2010. She served as Dean for 

Learning and Technology Resources at both Cuyamaca and Grossmont colleges. Before that, she worked 

as a director at the University of San Diego, where she led an online-based graduate degree program.  

Kerry is highly respected across the District. She has built strong working relationships with many 

colleagues at District Services as well as both colleges, which has been instrumental in her success in the 

interim role, and is known for her sense of humor, kindness and professionalism.  

Kerry began her career teaching and developing an elementary language program in public schools in 

LaFayette, Georgia. She holds a bachelor’s degree in German from Minnesota State University and a 

master’s degree in nonprofit leadership and management from the University of San Diego. 

Please join me in congratulating Kerry on her new role. 

Sincerely, 

Lynn 

Lynn Ceresino Neault, Ed.D. 
Chancellor, Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District 
 

 


